
Stoke St Michael Parish Council 
 

MEETING Date:  …Thursday 23rd February………….. 
 
 

 
Agenda Item: Insert wording to 
appear on the agenda.  Remember 
to make it clear what you are asking 
your fellow Councillors to do.  "To 
consider..." " To note..."  "To 
review..."  "To resolve..."  

Proposal to purchase two new grit bins for the 
village to be placed on Dark Lane and Tadhill Lane 

Background Information: Insert as 
much information as possible so that 
councillors have the detail that they 
need in order to make an informed 
decision 

A request has been received asking whether the 
Parish Council could install two Grit Bins in Dark 
Lane and Tadhill Lane. 
 
Mendip County Roads were contacted as to 
whether the location would be feasible, and in 
principle they would have no objection to grit bins 
being installed at these locations, we might need 
to confirm the actual location. 
 
The Grit Bins need to be purchased from one of 
their referred suppliers – Glasdon, Greenham or 
Concept Products Ltd.  Prices vary from £152 to 
£180 + VAT 
 
Once ordered the grit bin is delivered directly to 
the council depot in Glastonbury, it is then 
delivered to the location and filled towards the end 
of the year when all the bins in the Country are 
filled for the winter. 
 

 
 


